You're Invited!

Water System Infrastructure
Community Meetings

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu, invites you to attend one of two scoping meetings to discuss
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) requirements for proposed water system infrastructure improvement projects in
Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu.

The projects addressed through these scoping meetings are of importance to the District’s system operation and will help
to ensure a reliable high-quality drinking water supply for its customers.

The CEQA Notice of Preparation will be available for review on our website at www.lacwaterworks.org prior to the meetings. We
are seeking your input on the important environmental issues that will be addressed in the CEQA environmental assessment.

Community Meetings

Tuesday, November 14, 2017 Thursday, November 16, 2017
Time: 6:30 p.m. Time: 6:30 p.m.

Topanga Elementary School Malibu City Hall

22075 Topanga School Road Multipurpose Room

Topanga, CA 90290 23825 Stuart Ranch Road

Malibu, CA 90265

To receive e-mail notifications regarding proposed Waterworks District No. 29 system improvements, please e-mail:
waterworksprojects@dpw.lacounty.gov




